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To Whom It May Concern:

It is my sincere pleasure to write this letter on behalf of Mr. William
Perry. I'm most certain that Mr. Perry has the competency of the
degree that is being awarded to him. [ have been working with Mr.
Perry for quite some time. He have shared some real interesting
thoughts and ideas on the direction he is going. He have
demonstrated a commitment to this program by dedicating his time
and effort to succeed and reach his ultimate goals.

Mr. Perry is intelligent, hard-working, and friendly. He accepts
criticism well and is able to work in a subordinate position. He is
also able to command respect and lead when circumstances dictate
that he do so. He is a person I trust and admire. He has many talents,
which he works hard to develop. While working with him, I have been
continually impressed with his driving commitment to excellence. He
is uncompromising in his quest for a quality education. He never
seems to lose focus of his goals and interest.

Mr. Perry communicates clearly and effectively. He is articulate
tactful, and impressive. As a public speaker, he is at ease with
faculty groups, students, and parents. In my judgment, Mr. Perry is a
model profession. There are many proficient and dedicated leaders in
education. There are also leaders who, because of their commitment
to education and students, must be considered outstanding. Mr. Perry
is outstanding. In conclusion, I feel Mr. Perry has the talent to
perform at an exceptionally high level. He has also influence me in a
lot of ways to pursue my doctorate degree.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at work or
at home. My work number is (414) 383-3750 extension 5911. My
home m;mber is (414) 463-684_93 ,

Mr., Milton Collins

Assistant Principal

Sincerely,



